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Jack Caswell· Tesla DA· Air 

From: <ScotCBusa@fpl.com> 
To: <jcaswell@energy.state.ca.us> 

Date: 1/4/02 12:06 PM 

Subject: Tesla DA . Air 

CC: <sgalati@grattangalati.com>, <mmoussavian@fwenc.com>, 

Jack, 

The answers to the air questions were provided with the filing on 1/2. 
When Keith last saw these I believe he was OK with all of the responses 
except the one dealing with mitigation for San Joaquin Valley. As we stated 
in the data adequacy sheets, we have supplied SJVAPCD with the AFC, 
modeling protocols, and other project information. Even though we believe 
that the Tesla AFC has addressed all LORS associated with Air Quality, we 
recognize that the unique position of the plant may require additional 
scrutiny by the CEC and SJVAPCD during the discovery phase of the Ilicensing 
process. In order to expedite this review and move the project into data 
adequacy, we have had several conversations with Seyed Sadredin (Director 
of Permit Services, SJVAPCD) this week discussing ways to analyze possible 
impacts and assess mitigation. Based on our discussions to date we believe 
that a specific format can be agreed upon in the next few weeks and a 
variety of possible mitigatiolil plans will be identified. 

Seyed (559-230-5900) is anticipating a call from CEC staff to confirm the 
ongoing discussions, but will be out of the office on Monday and Tuesday of 
next week. 

Scott Busa 
FPL Energy 
(561) 691·2889 FL office 
(561) 762·5052 cell phone 
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